
   

PREPARE YOUR GARDEN FOR FALL 

 
Fall Garden Planning:  Now that we’re 
approaching fall ... 

Do you know what to do with your 

garden to protect it from the change in 

season?  Come join us to learn how to 

protect your garden, shrubs and lawn 

for the upcoming season, what can be 

planted in the fall to beautify your 

garden for spring blooms, and more. 
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The Office of Human Resources  

Invites you to a LUNCH & LEARN Seminar 

Garden Preparation and Care for the Upcoming Season 

presented by: 

Brian Sullivan, Ploch’s Farm 

   Where: Library Paterson Room 213 (if rainy day) 

     (*Outdoors weather permitting; see message below) 

*Meet in front of the Library to walk and sit outside the Machuga Student Center near Zanfino 

Plaza, weather permitting.  If rain, meeting place:  Library Paterson Room 213 

   Date:  August 24, 2016 

   Time  12:00pm—1:00pm 

Please RSVP via email to HUMANRESOURCES@wpunj.edu. 

For questions, please contact us via email or call us at extension 2887. 

“Bring a Buddy & your Brown Bag” 


